5" and 6" Grade Team
Social Contract: Be Ready, Be Respectful, Be Responsible & Safe
September 8, 2015
Dear 5™ & 6™ Graders:

Welcome back! We are looking forward to a great year, and wanted to make you aware of some
important policies and procedures.

Class Rules: Be ready, be respectful, be responsible and safe

Grading Policy: Assignments will be based on a score of 100% less incorrect responses. Ten points will
be deducted each day for late work. Assignments turned in without a name will receive a 10 point
deduction. Workroom time may be assigned to students who owe work. At the end of each 5 week
period, incomplete assignments will receive a score of zero,

Absences: If a student is out for 1 day due to an appointment or illness, work will be made up when the
student returns to school,

If a student is absent for 2 or more days, parents can request work to be sent home. Parents can pick up
student work in the office at 3:15.

I-Ready: FCS will be using this exciting new on-line program to improve reading and math skills. You
will be receiving progress reports several times throughout the year so you can see your child’s growth.

School Website: Please visit the 5" & 6™ grade team website for teacher e-mail addresses, the weekly
homework assignment page, and teacher’s individual web pages for class specific information.

Please keep the top portion of this letter. Sign and return the bottom pottion with your contact
information. Please let us know your preferred method of being contacted:

Please contact me by:  homephone  work phone  cellphone  email
Your Name Child’s Name

Home Phone Work Phone

Cell Phone

E-Matl Address

I have read this letter with my child, and understand the 5/6 Team Policies

Parent Signature Student Signature



